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INTERNAL FUND-RAISING REQUESTS FOR 10/1/18 

 

 

1. Fort Wright Elementary School 

Fort Wright Elementary School would like to hold a Joseph Beth Book Fair October 15-19, 2018.  The 

funds raised will be used to purchase additional books, technology, and consumable supplies for the 

library.   

 

2. Kenton County Academies Of Innovation and Technology 

KCAIT would like to open a School Store for the 2018-2019 School Year.  The funds raised will be 

used to purchase supplies and Spiritwear to benefit the scholars of the Academies. 

 

3. Ryland Heights Elementary School 

Ryland Heights Elementary School would like to hold a Fall Scholastic Book Fair November 8-16, 

2018.  The funds raised will be used to purchase library books, supplies, and materials. 

 

Ryland Heights Elementary School would like to hold a Spring Scholastic Book Fair May 3-10, 2019.  

The funds raised will be used to purchase library books, supplies, and materials.  

 

4. Turkey Foot Middle School 

Turkey Foot Middle School would like to hold a Biscuits to Burgers Restaurant Night in October 2018.  

The funds raised will be used to purchase technology for the school. 

 

Turkey Foot Middle School would like to hold a Biscuits to Burgers Restaurant Night in November 

2018.  The funds raised will be used to purchase technology for the school. 

 

5. Twenhofel Middle School 

Twenhofel Middle School Youth Service Center would like to hold Step for Success on October 31, 

2018.  The funds raised will be used to support the Youth Service Center donations account. 

 

Twenhofel Middle School Youth Service Center would like to hold a Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser in 

December 2018.  The funds raised will be used to support the Youth Service Center donations account.   

 

6. White’s Tower Elementary School 

White’s Tower Elementary School would like to hold a Fall Scholastic Book Fair November 9-16, 2018.  

The funds raised will be used to purchase new books for the library. 

 

White’s Tower Elementary School would like to hold a Spring Scholastic Book Fair April 1-5, 2019.  

The funds raised will be sued to purchase new books for the library. 
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7. Woodland Middle School  

Woodland Middle School (in conjunction with their PTSA) would like to hold a Joseph Beth Book Fair 

October 10-12, 2018.  The funds raised will be used to purchase novels for the library.   

 

 

 

 


